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Return to Curling at Stirling Sports Village!

We're excited to see you back at The PEAK soon. In the meantime, here is some information which we hope
you will find helpful as you prepare to return to curling.

Initially we’ll only be offering limited curling in the National Curling Academy (NCA) until The PEAK ice rink is
prepared. We know that not everyone is ready to come back just yet and we would be unable to deliver a fair
allocation of ice with the limited time and resource we currently have at Active Stirling. In the short term,
curling ice will be available to book via our bookings website and app. Sheets will be available to book up to 7
days in advance. You will need an online account to book. You can register for a new account or retrieve a

forgotten pin by clicking .

Below are some of the key details we thought you might like to know before your return, but you will find
more information in our FAQs by clicking

How much does one sheet cost?
The price of one sheet is £75

What are the session times that will be available to book?

For now, only the NCA will be available to book so there will be limited sheets available. Typically, on
weeknights, there will be two sheets available to book between 18:30 and 20:30 and 4 sheets available to
book between 21:00 and 23:00. Please note that it is a maximum of 8 people per sheet permitted to allow us
to keep to the overall maximum number of people permitted in the NCA. You can only book multiple sheets in
one transaction through the web and not the app.

What Active Stirling is doing to keep you safe

We have implemented Covid-safe measure throughout your visit with us and it starts at the booking process.
All bookings must be made and paid online through our online booking website or our app. There are new
entrance and exit points for different activities at The PEAK so that we can keep groups separate from one
another. Please see the diagram overleaf which shows where you will enter and exit from. There is a 30-
minute break between sessions which not only allows us to maintain the ice but also to disinfect touchpoints
around the NCA.

What you must do to keep us all safe

Please do not travel to The PEAK if you feel at all unwell. Also, practice good personal hygiene when coughing
and sneezing. Use the hand sanitizer available throughout the NCA. Whilst toilets are available within the NCA
we ask that where possible you use toilets at home before travelling to The PEAK. You must always keep a 2m
distance. If you are not exempt from wearing a face covering then you should wear one in accordance with
Scottish Government and Scottish Curling guidelines which at the moment is up until you step onto the ice and
once you are ready to leave the ice again.


https://activestirling.leisurecloud.net/Connect/mrmLogin.aspx
http://www.activestirling.org.uk/FAQs/

The diagram below shows the fire doors which you shall enter through to access the National Curling
Academy. Please note that all our activities run totally separate from one another and you will not be able to
access any other part of the building. Doors to the NCA will not open until 5 minutes before you are due to
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